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Wayne has been an avid naturalist, ornithologist, mycologist, kayaker, and wilderness hiker for over 

40 years. Since retiring from a very successful career in the private sector, he has formalized his 

passion for nature by returning to university to recently complete a Masters in Environmental Studies 

at York University in Toronto, Canada. His focus on conservation policy related to the environmental 

impacts on seabirds off Newfoundland, Canada has resulted in him being asked to undertake 

speaking engagements on conservation policy to a number of notable conservation focussed 

organizations in Canada including Birds Canada and the Toronto Ornithological Club. Wayne 

continues his passion for nature by joining his son, Dr. Grant Humphries on his first penguin counting 

expedition to Antarctica through Oceanites.


